
Will I have to pay for emergency medical services 
transport at tlie time the services are provided? 
No fonp of payment will ever be expected at the time 
of service. 

If I'm a County resident, will I receive a bill from 
the County for emergency medical services trans­
port? County residents will NOT be billed for 
emergency medical services transport provided by 
HCDFRS. The County will bill patient insurance 
companies on their behalf. 

Will I still receive emergency medical services 
transport and care if I have no health insurance? 
Absolutely! We are committed to providing top 
quality care to all who need it. 

Will the new emergency medical services transport 
charge impact those who do not have the resources 
to afford such a charge? No. Coun!Y residents will not 
be responsible for any costs not paid by their insurance. 

Questions? 

Please call or email us: 

410-313-5962

EMSBilling@howardcountymd.gov 


